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Comments: I believe climbing organizations should be able to install and maintain bolts and anchors with the

freedom that they have today in order to prioritize the safety of the public and enjoyment of the USFS lands by

the public. Requiring additional bureaucratic steps to install and maintain bolts and anchors will create hurdles for

climbers to provide safe climbing infrastructure that could lead to people losing their lives and the public losing

climbing resources over arbitrary rules. USFS land is owned by the public and should be safely used by the

public especially for uses that currently are permitted. I encourage the USFS to remove the proposed additional

steps/hurdles for climbers and organizations that represent them to upkeep safe climbing infrastructure on USFS

lands.


